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Off

Thus says The Lord, "Stand by the roads and look,
and ask for the ancient paths, where the good way is;

and walk in it, and find rest for your souls."
Jeremiah 6:16

I am taking some time off this week so I can follow the advice of the Bible
as well as the New Yorker cartoon above.  The newsletter will return in full
next week.  

In the mean time I recommend this book to you, which you might enjoy
and find challenging at the same time:  Churchmorph by Eddie Gibbs.
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